
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of our non-residential days we will be doing a number of fun 

activities! 

If you have an issue with your child taking part in any of the activities below 

please let your child's class teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

 

      We are going to be baking and tasting scones.   

      If your child has any food allergies please let   

      us know. 

 
       

 

      We will be watching the Disney film 'Up'  - Rated  

      PG. If you do not wish your child to watch this film  

      please let the class teacher know. 

       
       

 

      We will be doing watercolour painting.  Again! if 

      your child has any allergies please let the class  

      teacher know.       

 

 

 

      We will be having a Luau (Hawaiian party). 

      The children are more than welcome to bring in a 

      floral shirt to wear for this activity on Thursday. 

 

       

 

 

 

There is no cost to the parents for these activities.   

 
Many thanks for your support. 

 

Ms Southernwood and the Year 5 team. 
 

 

Year 5 - Activity Days 

Tuesday 2nd May - Friday 5th May 


